
Hello Class and Happy Sunday! 
 
I did a cut and paste mission at 0200 last night to get the list of attendees for the reunion out to the class since 
several people had requested this. It was not formatted on our registration site to do this easily, so cut and 
paste was the only method available to me without hiring some IT Geek off the street to help me out. Of 
course there were a few mistakes, 0200 after watching some college football games at an English Pub on the 
San Antonio Riverwalk and then cut and pasting that many names is not optimal to a mistake free process, but 
I did it anyway.  
 
Here are those mistakes (at least the ones that have been pointed out to me so far): 

 Joe Wright of 17th Company is attending 

 Mark Hawkins of 22nd Company is not Mark Hawk (although it does sound much cooler IMO) 

 Louie Chiavocci is in 2nd Company and not 22nd (this was a user error when registering) 
 
I hope there is not too many others and I apologize, but APPRECIATE the feedback, good to know people are 
paying attention.  
 
Another mistake is on our Class website and it is being corrected soon, we missed Paul Schulein of 26th 
Company in our list of Fallen Classmates on the website, this will be corrected very soon. If you come across 
mistakes on our website or anything else, PLEASE let me know as I strive to get this right and living in the 
bubble, I cannot see these mistakes without you letting me know, so thanks.  
 
Next topic, many of you have special dietary needs, it is a bitch getting old I know or maybe you have had 
those issues for a while, in choosing the menus for these events, the caterer and I have done our best to give 
enough variety that you can navigate your way through the events food line and still find some tasty and 
nutritious food items without needing your EpiPen or an ambulance. If you still need something more than I 
am providing, let me know and we can work something out for you as I want you to have the value you 
deserve at our events, all of them. If you are allergic to classmates and cold beer or a nice glass of wine, you 
should probably ask me for a refund now. (This is a joke FYI).  
 
Guys, this is all I have for today. For those of you who braved the crazy weather at the Navy game yesterday 
and cheered the Mids on to a 2-0 record, my hat is off to you. We are hoping for a Sunny and Blue sky 
weekend in about 11 days, I can control most everything except the weather, but have made all our events as 
All Weather as possible just in case, I wanted you to know this.  
 
You still have time to register if you haven’t done so, this includes adding events if you need to as well. If you 
need to cancel attendance for an event or for all of the weekend, please go on the SignUpEvents website 
(where you originally registered) and submit a Case from the website. They process all the refunds and inform 
me when they do. After the 15th, I can still add people, but cannot process any refunds. So, 11 more days until 
the Kickoff Party, I am READY, I hope you are as well. Contact me with any questions and Go Navy!!  
 

Bob Smith '85  

 
Robert Smith 
usnaclassof85@gmail.com 
Ph: 502-432-6185 

http://1985.usnaclasses.net/wp-content/uploads/sites/3/2025/09/2025-Reunion-Attendees.pdf
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